
 ANNUAL ASBESTOS NOTIFICATION 
 2023-24 

 Faribault Public Schools in accordance with the Federal Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA) 
 continues to implement an Environmental Protection Agency approved Asbestos Management Plan. These 
 activities are pursuant to the EPA 40 CFR Part 763- “Asbestos Containing Materials in Schools; Final Rule and 
 Notice.” This plan has been developed to identify and manage asbestos containing materials within Faribault 
 Public School district buildings. Faribault Public Schools approaches this issue in a safe and proactive manner 
 to insure the health and safety of students, staff, and other building occupants. The following asbestos related 
 activities have been completed or will be conducted within the  2023- 2024  year throughout Faribault Public 
 School buildings. 

 Summer 2023 District Wide  Asbestos Periodic Surveillance Inspection 
 Winter 2023 District Wide  Asbestos Periodic Surveillance Inspection 
 Summer 2024 
 Summer 2024 District Wide  Asbestos Periodic Surveillance Inspection 
 Winter 2024 District Wide  Asbestos Periodic Surveillance Inspection 

 T  he complete & updated Asbestos Management Plan for  Faribault Public Schools can be found in the Buildings 
 & Grounds Office. The Management Plan can be viewed, without cost or restriction, during normal working 
 hours. Copies can be obtained for a fee of $.10 per page. Any questions concerning this notice, or an 
 explanation of our Asbestos Management Plan can be directed to Craig English, Health & Safety Manager at 
 507-333-6034. 


